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Comments: I am writing in support of the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal because it will

limit mining there. Keeping the watershed in the people's hands, this withdrawal will help preserve the land,

water, and cultural resources that would otherwise be destroyed by exploration and mining projects. I am writing

from Utah, in solidarity with the Lakota people of South Dakota, who have shown us how to fight for clean air and

water. Respecting indigenous sacred lands has the benefit of sustainable and forward-thinking land

management. 

 

It would be great if the Forest Service did an Environmental Assessment (EA) too, one which says that there will

be no significant impact (FONSI), because those impacting the land will be prevented from impacting it! 

 

Sincerely,

Leigh Fullmer

Spanish Fork, Utah

 

 


